
From: A Appiah-Ologuro <a.appiah-ologuro@stjohnfisher.school>
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 14:30
To: Medway & District Branch Secretary <Medway@narpo.org>; East Kent Branch Secretary 
<EastKent@narpo.org>; Maidstone & District Branch Secretary <Maidstone@narpo.org>
Subject: Interest in Recruitment as Exam Invigilators 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
Dear Sirs,

 

I am the Examinations Manager at St John Fisher Catholic Comprehensive school in Rochester and 
a-m writing to enquire if any of your members would be interested in becoming Examination 
invigilators at our school. There is no pre-required experience as full training will be  given. This is 
initially to gauge interest and if positive will forward further details.

 

Thank you in anticipation  of your kind consideration.

 

Yours sincerely

 

Mrs Appiah-Ologuro

Exams Manager

__
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